
The Elders are assembling the Pastoral 
Nominating Committee or “PNC”.  
Are you interested in discerning who will be our next pastoral 
candidate?  

Do you feel you understand the mission and vision of Lampstand 
Church?  

Do you consider yourself connected to the church, competent and 
spiritually mature?  

If so and you would like to be considered for the PNC, email us at 
Lampstandquestions@gmail.com by 5/12. 

The PNC will be formed of covenant partners from our 
congregation. The session will choose a group of candidates to 

be approved by congregational vote. 

Serving on the PNC will require a high level of commitment, time and discretion. You will be tasked in 
seeking out and vetting potential pastoral candidates, conducting research, virtual and in person 
interviews and arranging visits with candidates, all while seeking God’s wisdom.  

We ask that all covenant partners be in prayer for this entire process.  
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